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Gaertner supports small business owners: reader

	I am a small business owner in Aurora. I want to say that I am so grateful to Councillor Wendy Gaertner for her support. 

Faced with a difficult problem, I tried to solve it on my own, but I could not.

Councillor Gaertner stepped in and figured out a solution. She sincerely cared about my wellbeing.

Small business needs this kind of support. 

Thank you.                  

Joyce Chun 

Aurora
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